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Last week – 

 We had a great Golden time assembly 

 NSPCC came into school to speak to KS2 about 
keeping themselves safe. 

 Year 6 went to the Hippodrome to see War Horse 

 Mandi Slater from schools travel came in to see 
Miss Roberts. Penalty notices will be given during 
November for cars that are not parked safely and 
legally. Please ensure that yours is if you drive to 
school 

 The PA met and agreed on some great activities 
for the pupils and saw the outside pizza oven in 
action!  

 

Twitter 
Follow us on @greenholmprmy to find out what is going 
on! 

 

Key dates for your diaries. 
Wednesday 21st November – New Reception Open day for 
children starting in September 2019. 
Reception Parents evening 3.40pm – 7pm. The parents 
evening booking system will open on Wednesday 14th 
November. 
 
Thursday 6th December – School disco!    KS1 will be dancing 
from 2.15 until 3.30 and KS2 will be dancing from 3.45 to 
5pm.   More information in a few weeks. 
 
Friday 7th December – Eco fayre from 1.30pm. More 
information closer to the time. 
 
KS1 Christmas performance – Thursday 13th December at 
2pm and Friday 14th December at 9.30am. 
 
KS2 Christmas performance – Tuesday 18th December at 
9.30 and 6pm. 
  
 

 

Greenholm Welcomes Everyone and Everyone is Welcome at Greenholm 

Charity Bonfire Party! 
This is on Thursday 8th November from 5pm to 7pm. We 
will have a bonfire, stalls, hotdogs, donuts, little fayre rides 
and of course, fireworks from 6.30pm.  
 
Come along and support us and enjoy a really good 
evening. Pay at the door; adults £3.00 and £1.00 for 
children. Children are not able to come on their own for 
safety reasons and must be accompanied by an adult.  
 
If you would like to bring a guy for the fire or an old 
pumpkin head, bring them along too! 
 
Help us to raise lots of money for our charity pot! 

Attendance  
Last week’s best attending classes were 1Y in KS1 and 3T, 5C and 5L in KS2 

Remembrance. 
Mrs Biggs will be selling poppies from 8.30 in the school 
yard. The school will be observing a 2 minute silence on 
Monday at 11am.   

Reading breakfasts. 
This week’s reading breakfast on Thursday is for Reception. 
Come along from 8.10am to read an age appropriate book 
with your child and enjoy some hot buttery toast and juice.  

OAP Lunch club. 
This is on Thursday 29th November from midday until 1.15.  If 
you have an elderly friend or relative in the local area who 
would like to come along for a free lunch, please invite them.    
ALL OAPs WELCOME 

Birthday books. 
The school council have requested that parents do not send 
in sweets on birthdays to share, but instead donate a book to 
celebrate the child’s birthday, which can be kept in the class 
library. We think this is a lovely idea and hope that parents 
can support this. It’s much healthier, better for teeth and 
encourages reading for pleasure! 
A big thank you to Musa who donated two books to his class 
library for his birthday. 

Staff news. 
Mrs Dilworth joins the year 1 team. She will be based in 
Miss Evans class and will cover Miss Evans whilst she is on 
maternity leave. 
Congratulations to Mr Christie and his wife who have had a 
baby boy, Leo. 
 
 
 

Easy fundraising. 
Don’t forget to do your online shopping through 
easyfundraising and earn money for the school at the same 
time for doing nothing! We currently have 98 supporters 
and have raised nearly £600 in 3 months! 
Sign up at easyfundraising.org.uk and link your account to 
greenholmprimaryschool. Download the app so help you 
save for us.  
 


